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27th November 2020 
 
 
Update for Parents & Carers of children in Class 6D, Class 6T and Class 6B 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 

We have been advised by NHS that there has been a confirmed case of COVID-19 in Class 6C 
(Mr Cross’ class). 
 
 
I can confirm that the child who has tested positive was only in this class for a small period of time 
and as a precaution we have decided to close this class only. 
 
 
The child did not come into contact with any other class or year group. 
 
 
As advised by the Public Health England this afternoon, your child in Class 6D, Class 6T 
or 6B should still come to school as normal and we expect to see them at the start of next 
week in school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Andrew Griffin 

Executive Headteacher 

 


